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Spri_ng Grove Res_identsf Association
AGM CANCELLED

Due to the unprecedented times we face the Committee has decided to cancel our AGM
which was going to take place on 21st April at the Parish Hall of the church of

St Vincent de Paul. Our first concern is for the wellbeing of all our members and we are
aware that many are aged over 70 and that some do have underlying health issues.

Dear Member

All members of the Committee will keep their positions until we can hold our AGM which
will be rescheduled for a time when the danger of contracting the coronavirus is past.

We will continue to monitor the situation and advise you accordingly. In the meantime
please take care of yourself and look out for your neighbours. You may wish to fill out the
reverse of this form to offer help to others.

Keep well and we hope to meet up with you soon.

Kind Regards
SGRA Committee.

My name is

-------------------- R L R

I live locally at

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

If you are self-isolating due to COVID-19 | can help with:
[] picking up shopping [] Posting mail
[] Afriendly phone call [] urgent supplies

Just call or text me and I'll do my best to help you (for free!)

Coronavirus is contaglous. Please take every precaution to ensure you are
spreading only kindness. Avoid physical contact (2m distance). Wash your
khands regularly. Items should be left on your doorstep.

#ViralKindness




